
To whom it may concern, 

I would like to ask that you postpone action on the Nushagak King Salmon Action Plan until your March 
10-13 meeting to give stake holders such as myself a chance to learn more and comment on this plan.

Sincerely, 

Rex CapriNushagak  

Long time Alaska Commercial Fisherman 
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